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TENDERING COMMITTEE

At a meeting of the Tendering Committee held in the Council Chambers, Municipal
Buildings, Station Road, Dumbarton on Wednesday, 17 September 2003 at 9.40
a.m.

Present: Provost Alistair Macdonald and Councillors Anthony Devine and
Jack Duffy.
Attending: Ronald Dinnie, Head of Roads, Transport & Environmental Services;

Jack McAulay, Section Head — Traffic and Lorraine Beveridge,
Administrative Assistant.

Apology: An apology for absence was intimated on behalf of Councillor Denis

Agnew.

Councillor Anthony Devine in the Chair

CLYDEBANK TRANSPORT STRATEGY
714 A report was submitted by the Director of Commercial and Technical Services
seeking approval for the appointment of the Consultant to undertake the
Clydebank Transport Study.

715 After discussion, the Committee agreed:-

(@) to approve the tender by MVA which had the highest combined score
taking account of the weighted financial and quality bids;

(b)  that a Memorandum of Agreement be entered into between the Council
and MVA in respect of this tender;

(c) that a report would be submitted to a future meeting of the Community
Safety and Environmental Services Committee on how the tender was
progressing;

(d) that a report containing details of the companies invited to tender for
the Study would be submitted to the next meeting of the Committee;
and

(e) that a presentation be made to the next meeting of the Committee on
tendering procedures used by Commercial and Technical Services.

The meeting closed at 9.55 a.m.
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